
From: Don Hottel <DonHottel@schouse.gov>
To: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>

ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>
Date: 5/15/2017 9:31:01 AM

Subject: RE: LSA Emergency Maintenance Update

Thank you for your diligence and work in protecting our operations.
d
 

From: Legislative Services Agency 
 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 9:29 AM
 
To: ALLUSERS 
Subject: LSA Emergency Maintenance Update
 
 

 

*** EMERGENCY MAINTENANCE UPDATE ***
 
General Summary:
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) has completed security 
updates on all powered devices. If your computer was off over the 
weekend it will install updates upon startup.
 
Additional Recommendations:
 
Please be diligent with personal computing devices (including home 
PC's and laptops) to ensure that Windows updates and virus software 
remain up to date.
 

If you have any questions please contact the Legislative Services 
Agency Service Desk at 803-212-4420 or lsa@scstatehouse.gov.
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